House Committee on Business and Labor
900 Court St. NE - Remote E
Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: HB 2120 - Increases death report fee imposed by State Mortuary and Cemetery Board

Chair Holvey, Vice-Chairs Bonham and Grayber, and members of the Committee, my name is Rachel Essig and | am the Legislative
Committee Chair for the Cemetery Association of Oregon . Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of HB
2120. The Cemetery Association of Oregon has not had the time to review the bill as a board as representatives of our state
association, we are not opposing the bill as we were not afforded time to review, our next scheduled board meeting is Feb. 3rd,
2021 at 10am.

Should you have any questions please reach out to me directly.
Thank you -
Rachel Essig

Legislative Committee Chair, Cemetery Association of Oregon
503-246-4251



